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Welcome back 

BY HESALI 

Welcome back, well, didn’t the last term fly by? We 
hope you had a great holiday. This mini newspaper 
edition includes a sporting round-up, charities and 
even has some fun-facts for you. Don’t worry, we 
plan to tell you about events (including Downing 
Street) from last time and what is coming up for the 
rest of the year in the next edition…so keep a look 
out for that!  

 

HELLO SUMMER 

BY MAISIE AND HESALI 

 
In spring and summer time lots of amazing animals and 
plants come out. Some of them have been a little later this 
year due to the amount of rain and cold weather. 
 
Did you know that different types of species come out of 
hibernation such as: daisies, hedgehogs, squirrels, 
badgers and more fascinating animals and plants! 
Dormant plants begin to grow, new seedlings come out of 
the ground and hibernating animals come out of sleeping. 
Why not go out for a walk and see whether you can spot 
some of the plants and animals coming out from 
hibernation? Maybe you could enjoy a walk through the 
bluebells, see the dancing tulips or the fragrant roses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHARITY AND 

FUNDRAISING 
BY MILAN 
 
 
 
 
 
Dare to be different was a fun and light-hearted event 
that encourages people to embrace individuality and 
celebrate differences. On this day, children were 
encouraged to wear whatever made them feel 
comfortable. At school, we saw children with different 
hair styles, clothing and accessories and it was lovely to 
see everyone’s personality through what they wore. In 
addition, children bought in some donations for the 
Friends of Preston Hedges fundraising. This is not the 
only fundraising we have done at school, so far we have 
sported red noses as part of Red Nose Day and coming 
up we have Race for Life. Thank you everyone for 
supporting these events, it makes a real different.  
 

FASCINTATING FACTS 
BY ASARA AND MCKAYLA 

• Did you know that there are 7 times more 
sheep than people in New Zealand? 

• Did you know that there are some really crazy 
world records out there? Including flag pole 
sitting.  

• A woman even set a world record by stacking 
73 frozen waffles in her hand! Whoever 
thought of this obviously likes waffles!  

• Did you know a one-year old reindeer can 
outrun you – and this is even before they fly?! 

  SPORTING ROUND-UP 
BY The Preston Paper Team 
 

Over the last month, we have had several tournaments 
including: hockey, multi-skills, tag rugby and a 
swimming gala.  
 
It has been amazing to see several trophies being 
brought back for all of them! What a great achievement.  
 
Aside from Trust competitions, Year 3 and 4 girls went 
to Northampton High School for a Sports Festival, which 
they all really enjoyed. 
 
This term, we look forward to other sports events which 
include: Mini Wimbledon, sports days and the MAT 
Olympics.  
 
There are plenty of opportunities to get involved in 
sports at school, but did you know that there is also 
much going on outside of school too? What with the 
2024 Olympics, the Euros, the Pro hockey league and 
athletics.  
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